
The Model T Ford Club International’s

64th ANNUAL TOUR

JULY 19-24, 2020, IN NEW PHILADELPHIA, OHIO

It is with great sadness we announce that the Model T Ford Club International 

Board of Directors unanimously decided to reschedule the 2020 Annual Tour to the 

Summer of 2021. It will take some time to make the necessary arrangements. Once 

the new schedule is confirmed, we will notify the membership.

If you registered to attend the 2020 Annual Tour, you will receive an e-mail from the 

Tour Committee with details about registration refunds and hotel cancellations.

The Annual Tour is an integral part of our club and not having it this year will leave 

a gap in our lives. However, having even one member of our constituency suffer 

the effects of the virus would tarnish the experience for the entire club. We want 

everyone to stay healthy, hold your family close, and be kind to others. We thank 

Tom and Patti Strickling for the work they have done on this tour and for being 

willing to host it in 2021. We look forward to seeing everyone next year!

Morris Dillow

2020 MTFCI President
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